
Dear partner, 

 

we want to remind you of the possibility to still register for the first Staff Week at the University of 
Koblenz from 01 December until 04 December 2024. Registration is still open until 27 October 
2024. Please find all information attached.  

 

We would be deligthed to welcome you in Koblenz in winter. 

Best wishes, 

Felicitas Kexel 

 

Dr. Felicitas Kexel 
Head of International Relations Office 
 
University of Koblenz 
International Relations Office 
Postfach 20 16 02 | D-56016 Koblenz (postal) 
Universitätsstrasse 1 | D-56070 Koblenz (visitors) 

Tel.: +49 261 287 2022 
E-Mail: felicitaskexel@uni-koblenz.de 
Website: https://www.uni-koblenz.de/de/international 
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